

March 25, 2022

Village of Homewood Licensing Department 2020 Chestnut Road Homewood, IL 60430

To whom it may concern:

I am writing to inform you I have granted permission to Glenwood Academy to conduct their split the pot raffle, Queen of Hearts, within my business, 5th Quarter & Press Room Eatery, through the course of the year beginning April, 2022 – April, 2023. I will be working in conjunction with their team to oversee ticket sales, raffle drawings and money handling on my premises and ensure a very successful, well operated, fair and fun raffle will take place in my business - all in the name of a great cause.

When Glenwood asked me to partner with them I said yes without hesitation because not only is it great for their charitable organization, but it has the opportunity to bring very positive attention to 5th Quarter and our wonderful village as well. As a resident and business owner in Homewood for over 25 years I can attest to how I believe this will impact all of us positively. I have seen similar raffles grow to very large amounts and help not only the not-for-profits involved, but the hosting communities and businesses have flourished thanks to the rising pots and excitement and buzz that naturally comes along with them. I believe this has the potential to be wonderful for Homewood, 5th Quarter and Glenwood Academy all equally.

I gladly give them permission to Glenwood Academy to host their raffle at 5th Quarter & Press Room Eatery. If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best,

Steve Nemitz

Owner, 5th Quarter Tap

708-653-1844

Name and Addresses of 5th Quarter Employees who will be selling Queen of Hearts Raffle Tickets for Glenwood Academy are listed below:

Steve Nemitz	
Emalee Hallow	
Julie Hallow	
Jennifer Fila	
Jennifer Johnson	
Heather Reichert	